
 
December 16, 2014 

 
DONATIONS TO THE DISTRICT 

 
The District has received the following donations: 

 
1. Wal-Mart donated $2,000.00 to the Bradford Marketing Program. The donation is to be 

used for DECA activities.  
 

2. Bull and Bear Eatery donated $500.00 to Grant Elementary School to support reading 


